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June 10, 2013

Icicle Seafoods

Attn: Ms. Margaret DeGravelle
4019 21* Avenue West

Seattle, Washington 98199

Re: Review of March 2013 “Icicle Seafoods Inc, Egegik, Alaska, Work Plan for Collection of
Land-Farm Samples” by BGES (Hazard ID# 4378)

Dear Mr. Guhlke;

The Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation (DEC) Contaminated Sites Program
reviewed the March 2013 “Icicle Seafoods Inc, Egegik, Alaska, Work Plan for Collection of Land-
Farm Samples” prepared by BGES, Inc. The proposed scope of work includes mixing and turning
soils in the two land-farm areas twice during the 2013 field season, collecting and analyzing multi-
incremental (MI) soils sample (including duplicates and triplicates) from the two land-farm areas,
and preparing a summary report. The DEC approves of this work plan. Please contact me at (907)
269-7691 or via email at jake.gano@alaska.gov if you have any questions regarding this letter.

Sincerely,

()AM

Jake Gano, P.E.
Environmental Program Specialist

cc: Beth Pokorny, Icicle Seafoods Egegik
Jayne Martin, BGES, Inc.
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